
VILLAGE OF De La VISTA NORTH (DLVN) 

December 2021 

There was no official meeting in December. 

Welcome by President Don Easterbrooks at the Christmas Party 

This was held at La Hacienda on December 6th. 

A prayer was offered by Thomas King. 

And then the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Rocky and Michelle played for the evening. 

On December 7th there was the Ladies Luncheon (we love these). 

On December 11th there was the Lights of Love tree lighting and lots of pot luck food. 

So we were busy anyway! 

 

Deb Chapman, Secretary 

 

 


